
 

 

 

 

 
 

Open Evening 
 

Wednesday 20th October 
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Reception classes (Willow and Maple, Mrs Marshall and Mrs Ryan) 
2.30-3.00 
Mrs Ryan is running a short workshop to demonstrate how we teach phonics to help 
your child learn to read and write as well give you the opportunity to ask any 
questions you may have.  
 
Year 1 and 2 classes (Miss Davis, Mrs Jacques, Miss Holt and Miss Justice) 
3.00-3.30 
Teachers in Year 1 and Year 2 have a short presentation about what their learning 
will look like over the year. Come and find out what is happening in your child’s 
class, meet the teacher and look at some of their work. 
 
We understand some of you may leave before then to pick up other children, this is 
not a problem.  
 
If you are not able to come, presentations will be put onto Tapestry and our website. 
 
We hope you can join us.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

Mrs S Adams 
Head of School 


